
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: City Hall/Fire Station Drainage Basin Fencing 

DATE: July 15, 2024 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The stormwater drainage basin at the new City Hall/Fire Station was originally to be a dry 
basin, but the soil type in this location has a slower rate of infiltration and the basin will now 
hold water in it. The water is approximately 12-18 inches deep. 

In light of this new situation it has been recommended to enclose this area with chain link 
fence for safety purposes. 

 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to approve the lower quote proposal from Arrow Fence Co. in the amount of 
$10,795.00. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

City Hall/Fire Station Funds 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Quotes from Century Fence Company and Arrow Fence Company 


